
Sebring Elks Celebrate Halloween 

 

The Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 had a fun-filled Halloween Party on October 31. We had a lot 

of great costumes and creativity.  Even our DJ, Phil Candela, who provided the entertainment 

with karaoke joined in the fun and came in costume.  The karaoke went over really well and we 

had a lot of amazing singers we didn’t know we had. Hopefully, karaoke will continue in the 

future since everyone really enjoyed it. In addition, we had a lottery raffle and held our weekly 

pool tournament that was won by Brenda Caraballo and Jared Robbins.  A fun time was had by 

all. 

     
 

   


